
N a t i o n a l  A r c h i t e c t u r a l  A c c r e d i t i n g  B o a r d ,  I n c .  

29 July 2014 
 

David Santos Mejía 
Director, Escuela Politécnica Superior 
Universidad San Pablo CEU 
Campus Monteprincipe, Boadilla del Monte 
28668 Madrid 
Spain  
 
Sent via electronic mail 
 
Dear David Santos Mejía: 
 
At the July 2014 meeting of its board of directors, the National Architectural 
Accrediting Board voted to accept the report from visit two regarding the 
substantial equivalency application for the Grado en Arquitectura (Degree in 
Architecture) at Universidad San Pablo CEU. 
 
The NAAB wishes to congratulate the university on completing this step in the 
process for achieving the substantial equivalency designation. The final step is visit 
three. This is a comprehensive visit by a four-person team (one practitioner, one 
educator, one regulator, and one student). We anticipate that visit three will take 
place in the spring or fall of 2015. The Architecture Program Report must be 
received by the NAAB 120 days before the visit.  
 

The process for initiating visit three is described in Section 5 of the Procedures for 
Substantial Equivalency, which is available on the NAAB’s web site. Please do not 
hesitate to contact Janet Rumbarger (jrumbarger@naab.org) if you have questions 
or concerns about the visit or the process. 
 
The NAAB requires that the following documents be housed together in the 
architecture library and be freely accessible to everyone: the Architecture Program 
Report submitted for visit two, the final Visiting Team Report and pertinent 
attachments (enclosed), and the current editions of the Conditions for Substantial 
Equivalency and the Procedures for Substantial Equivalency. 
 
On behalf of the NAAB directors and staff, I want to express how pleased we are 
that the university is moving forward with this program. The NAAB looks forward to 
continuing to build this relationship with the Universidad San Pablo CEU and to the 
continued growth and development of your colleagues and students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Shannon B. Kraus, FAIA 
NAAB President-elect 
 
cc: Federico de Isidro Gordejuela   
 Jesús Rojo González 
 Linda Kiisk, AIA 
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